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Dear Parents 
 
We are pleased to announce that Team Superschools will be hosting a sponsored event at The Grove Primary on the 
morning of Tuesday 17th March 2020 with a special visit from the international Olympian Sam Murray. 
 
This is a wonderful opportunity for the children to meet an international Olympian. The money raised will be used to 
buy new PE equipment as well as supporting athletes in a variety of sports from grass roots level through to Olympic 
level. 
 
The children will have the opportunity to take part in a simple fun fitness circuit (for which they will be sponsored) 
which will include the following exercises: 

 Sit ups (KS2) or Spotty Dogs (KS1) 

 Leg drive 

 Press ups 

 Star jumps  

 

The morning is all about fun, enjoyment and participation, with all children from Reception to Year 6 taking part, 

regardless of whether they collect sponsors or not.  After the event, Sam will give a demonstration to the children 

and they will have the opportunity to ask some questions, so that they can learn more about the sport and be 

inspired by their guest. 

Our pupils have already seen a video from TSS, telling them all about their special guest and what will happen on the 
day. They were also told about seeking sponsorship safely with the help from family and friends and it was emphasised 
that strangers should never be approached. There is an online sponsorship page please see link,  

 

https://fundraise.teamsuperschools.co.uk/events/the-grove-primary-school/ 
 
Please register your child to be able to make online donations. You can then view how much your child has raised 
and what incentive they will receive (you can only view your own child). You can also view what the school is raising 
money for, what the school target is and how much we have raised in total.  
 
There are ‘incentives’ given for raising certain amounts of money:  
£7.50 - £12.49 = wristband 
£12.50 - £19.99 = wrist band and drawstring bag 
£20+ =  wristband, drawstring bag and medal   
 
Any cheques please make payable to: The Grove Primary School 
 
The children will wear their regular PE kits and they are welcome to bring in autograph books for Sam to sign.  For 
parents wishing to learn more about Team Superschools, the web link is www.teamsuperschools.co.uk. 
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We are all very much looking forward to the event. Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions you may 
have, 
 
Yours Sincerely  
Miss Hogston 
 

                                       

Team Superschools proudly sponsored by     

http://www.thekiteacademytrust.org/

